
A L E R T 

 

It has come to our attention that multiple customers have been contacted by phone asking for 

their account number, payments, bank information, etc. The phone scammers represent they 

are from your utility company and are requesting money for your account, or banking 

information.   PLEASE NOTE THAT BUTLER ELECTRIC WILL NOT CONTACT YOU AND ASK FOR 

INFORMATION OF THIS TYPE BY PHONE.  If you receive a call of this nature either simply hang 

up or tell the individual you do not have the information they are requesting.  UNDER NO 

CIRCUMSTANCE SHOULD YOU EVER PROVIDE BANKING INFORMATION OVER THE PHONE TO 

ANYONE.  If the caller provides a callback number, please pass that information along to us so 

we can have the police follow up. 


